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For the 2023/2024 school year the nursery/kindergarten teachers will 
be collecting $30.00 to purchase student supplies instead of 
providing a supply list.  The supplies will be purchased in bulk 
several times during the school year.  Buying school supplies in bulk 
allows us to buy quality supplies at reasonable prices.    
 

These funds will also be used for classroom activities and special 
projects. 
 
In addition each child will need to bring: 
 
 A large backpack which will be used daily to carry 

notices and your child’s classroom work. 
 

 Running Shoes (one pair) for the classroom and for physical 
education.  These will be kept at school all year (preferably 
shoes with velcro fasteners).  Please consider the ease with 
which your child can put on and take off their own shoes as 
we change our shoes several times a day. 

 
 A nutritious daily snack  (fruit/vegetables suggested)  
      * Reminder: no nuts, nut products, or fish/shellfish. 

 
 

Please be sure to label, with your child's name clearly marked, all 
belongings and clothing that may stay in school, for example: 
change of clothing, hoodies, gloves, as well as your child’s 
backpack, lunch bag for snack and running shoes. 
 
 
 

Thank you. 


